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President Toomas Hendrik Ilves has sent a letter of condolence to the President of the Republic
of Malta, Mr. George Abela following the death Mr. Guido de Marco, the former President of the
Republic of Malta.

      

"On behalf of the Estonian people and myself I would like to express our sincere condolences to
you and to the people of the Republic of Malta," President Ilves wrote. "Our sympathies are with
you at this time of sorrow."
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